BAR NEWS

CBA Explores Ways to Involve Senic;rs in Pro Bono Work

The man behind the idea—Gary Lozow
—speaks to guests.

On August 11, CBA Immediate Past President Charley Garcia welcomed senior
lawyers to an exploratory meeting regarding the formation of a CBA program that would
involve senior attorneys in pro dono work. Garcia underscored the CBAS priority of engag-
ing senior lawyers during all phases of their transition from the daily practice of law. One
of the fundamental points raised was the importance of identifying an unmet need that
the new program would address.

Gary Lozow, who brought the concept of the program to the attention of CBA’s lead-
ership, emphasized that the program would provide senior lawyers ways to continue to
apply their expertise and passions within the legal system. He cited the Colorado Supreme
Court’s Colorado Attorney Mentoring Program (CAMP) as one outlet through which
senior lawyers can share their wisdom and expertise with younger generations. Represen-
tatives from other programs, including Colorado Legal Services, Disability Law Colo-
rado, ACLU Colorado, Elder Watch, and the Colorado Juvenile Defender Center,
expressed their willingness to work with senior lawyers and pair them with a type of work
they would find appealing.

The meeting concluded with a summary of next steps. Based on levels of interest, a
committee will be formed with the objective of further developing the vision, scope, and
structure of the program. CBA Executive Director Patrick Flaherty noted that the logis-
tics relating to malpractice insurance and staffing for the project are in the process of being
finalized. If you are interested in being on the committee, please contact Gary Lozow at
glozow@fostergraham.com.

Charley Garcia talks to attendees about the formation of a new CBA program that would help senior attorneys carry ouf pro bono work.
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